
From: Frick, Jean Cecil <JFrick@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Scott, DarrellDScott@dew.sc.gov 

Date: 10/29/2013 10:54:41 AM
Subject: FW: Gov Haley - Fax 

Attachments: DOC.PDF

Katherine,
I spoke with Mr. Brody this morning and let him know that I have asked our Greenville UI Hub director 
to reach out to him directly to assist him moving forward. I will be notified once they have connected. 
Please let me know if I can help with anything else.
Thank you,
Jean Cecil

-----Original Message-----
From: Scott, Darrell
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Frick, Jean Cecil
Subject: FW: Gov Haley - Fax

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 3:44 PM
To: Scott, Darrell
Subject: Gov Haley - Fax
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